
  

 

 
 

With the end of the public health emergency on May 11, the CDC updated its infection 
prevention and control recommendations for health care personnel. To support health care 
workers in understanding and implementing the updated recommendations, CDC’s Project 

Firstline hosted a town hall in collaboration with the American Medical Association. Watch the 
recording. 
 

 
 

Understanding how to apply infection control actions saves lives. Connect with your Georgia 
Project Firstline’s Infection Prevention and Control Education Expert to learn and grow in 
infection prevention. You can access free education here. 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/infection-control-recommendations.html
https://edhub.ama-assn.org/cdc-project-firstline/video-player/18780695
https://edhub.ama-assn.org/cdc-project-firstline/video-player/18780695
https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline/healthcare/educational-materials.html
mailto:pmcgee@gha.org

